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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
Subject: Baggage Handling System Operating Hours Change 

Date: 10/26/2022 

 
Effective Saturday, November 5th, 2022 
 
Beginning Saturday, November 5th, 2022, all ticket counter baggage induction lines will 
remain operational until 8:45 PM. The additional 45 minutes is being added to 
accommodate increased scheduled flight activity.  B-Bags will remain operational until 
all bags inducted up to the 8:45 PM cut off are cleared.  
 
This change will remain in place through the end of the year.  Staffing, flight schedules, 
impacts to carrier operations and bag system maintenance will be evaluated over the 
next few weeks to determine if this change is necessary and sustainable into the New 
Year. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Kevin Watts at kwatts@cvgairport.com 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
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